
From: PUCO Consumer Call Center
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: FW: Public Comment for Case number: 19-0778-GE-BRO [ ref:_00Dt0GzXt._500t0KD79G:ref ]
Date: Friday, June 21, 2019 8:42:40 AM

Please docket the following in case number 19-0778-GE-BRO.

Thanks,
Nicole Moore (on behalf of OPSB)

--------------- Forwarded Message ---------------
From: Linda Hetzel [hetzelkl@gmail.com]
Sent: 6/20/2019 9:30 PM
To: contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov
Subject: Public Comment for Case number: 19-0778-GE-BRO
 
 
 
Members of the OPSB

We feel it is pertinent that Wind Companies be required to report incidences relating to turbine
failures/accidents. Must we wait until a fatality occurs before they are forced to report?

Our family farm is in Eden Township, within the footprint of the Seneca Wind proposed
project.

The 650+ foot industrial wind turbines being proposed, never at this height built within a
residential area, is setting up a perfect storm for serious incidences to occur.

We are asking the board to enact rules that require industrial wind turbine operators to report
incidents to the OPSB and also adhere to local building codes.

Ken and Linda Hetzel

Eden Twp, Seneca County 

Tiffin, Ohio

 

Nicole Moore
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
Service Monitoring and Enforcement Department
Chief, Consumer Services Division
(614) 644-8577
www.PUCO.ohio.gov
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This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities 

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on 
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Case No(s). 19-0778-GE-BRO

Summary: Public Comment received via website electronically filed by Docketing  Staff on
behalf of Docketing.
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